

P.O. Box 325 - Sierraville, CA 96126

Water Emergencies: 530-913-8032 Billing Questions: 530-414-1835

RESOLUTION 2021-03

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SIERRAVILLE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT ADOPTING 2021 WATER RATES STUDY

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors has engaged the services of Hansford Economic Consulting to provide a Water Rates Study;

WHEREAS, the District has not conducted a water rate study for several years and requires a study to ensure that it has sufficient revenue to operate and maintain its Water System for the benefit of its Customers; to provide safe drinking water meeting Federal and State regulations; to pay for capital improvements or acquisitions, and to pay indebtedness to the United States Department of Agriculture, as it is obligated to do so, and

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors have conducted prior public meetings to review and provide input to the Study,

NOW BE IT HEARBY RESOLVED that the 2021 Water Rates Study, attached as Exhibit A, is hereby Approved and Adopted, this 21st Day of April 2021, at the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Sierraville Public Utility District by the following Roll Call vote:

AYE: Director Wright
AYE: Director Pombo
AYE: Director Shaffer
ABSENT: Director Alley

ABSENT: Director McElroy

ABSTAIN:

APPROVED:

Lee Wright, Board President

ATTEST:

Elizabeth A. Archer, District Clerk Secretary

SPUD is an equal opportunity provider '

SPUD BOARD MEMBERS

Lee Wright | John Shaffer | Al Pombo | Jordan Alley | Tom McElroy

Sierravillepud.325@gmail.com